
 

 

 

 

 

 

Firstly I would like to begin my newsletter this week by saying a very big thank you to all those parents 

and carers who came along to Parents’ Evening. We had a great turnout despite the awful weather and I know the 

teachers all valued the opportunity to discuss your child’s progress and development with you. If you were unable to 

come along on Tuesday, please contact school to make an alternative appointment- it’s never too late! For parents 

and carers of children in Mr Heywood’s class, he will hold his meetings on an alternative evening. The children and 

staff have thoroughly enjoyed Maths week with all the challenges and problem solving that came with it.  

Well done to all those children who gave their best effort and won the marvellous mathematical prizes; generously 

donated by the PTA.  

 

Mrs Seagrave’s Good Manners Award 

Congratulations to Freya Dootson in Year 4 who won my good manners award last week. Freya shines very quietly around school 

but her light is a bright reminder of good behaviour to all members of our school family. Keep shining Freya! 

 

Traffic, Driving and Dropping Off 

I’m sure you will have noticed our new yellow signs outside school carefully marking the zig zag zones. Please respect the law and 

the safety of our precious children and avoid stopping or parking on these lines. I have received complaints from members of the 

public and our own parents about discourteous and dangerous driving around school. Please respect other road users when 

dropping off and picking up. If your child is late after the rest of the children have gone into school, please ONLY bring them in 

through the main entrance. 

 

Healthy Heroes Challenge 

This week’s challenge is:                                   “Help out at home every day this week” 

                          

 *** VERY IMPORTANT CONTACT DETAILS ***  

Please can you check that we have up to date records of your mobile numbers and other contact details. Some parents are 

reporting they are not receiving our text messages. It is vital that we can contact you in an emergency.  

 

Christmas Movie Nights 

More details as promised - 3.30-5.45pm, £3 per child, £5 per family (refreshments - Hot dog/cheese sandwich, drink and popcorn). 

 Tuesday 6
th

 December- KS1 -'Secret Life of Pets', Wednesday 7
th

 December- KS2 – “BFG”. If you would like your child to take part, 

please fill in the attached slip and return to school by Wednesday 30
th

 November. 

 

 

Christmas Shop 

The Christmas Shop is next Wednesday at 2pm. Everyone is welcome to come along. This year we have tried to downsize the 

amount of products on sale, as in previous years classes have been left with a surplus of unsold goodies, which is a shame after all 

the children’s efforts. As last year, the very popular personalised baubles will also be on sale, courtesy of the PTA.  

 

 

 Christmas Tree Lights Switch On 

Everyone is welcome to attend the Christmas Tree Lights switch on at St Christopher’s church at 6pm on Monday 5
th

 December 

followed by refreshments and optional Christmas Bingo at St Bernard’s primary school. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

C M Seagrave 
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Friday 25
th

 November 2016 

Our theme this half term is TRUST 

 

 “You are my fortress, my place of safety; You are my God, 

and I trust You.” Psalm 91:2-4  

 


